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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Holly Myers

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 9:04 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: BL-15-0003 Shauffer

After further review with planning, it is not necessary to provide a map showing setback for the existing 

well and septic since nearby boundary lines are being removed in the combination of these parcels. 

 

Holly R Myers 
Environmental Health Supervisor 
Kittitas County Public Health Department 
P-(509)962-7005 
Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 
Happy New Year! 
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